11/14/24
Good morning Broad Street families,
     For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:
· Attached you will find our November Event Calendar.
· Report Cards will be finalized on November 14th and available through OnCourse Connect.
· Just a reminder that Broad Street School's parent conferences will be held on November 25th, 6:00-7:30pm and November 26th, 1:30-3:30pm.
· Just a reminder that November 25th-27th are early dismissal days. Dismissal times are 12:15pm for preschool and 12:20pm for K-5th. School will be closed on November 28th and 29th.
· The Greenwich Township School District is once again holding a Thanksgiving Food Drive to support Helping Hands!  
Helping Hands is a local non-profit organization which began in 2006.  Their mission is simple:  Three times a year (Thanksgiving, Christmas and Easter) they provide food and comfort to over 100 local families who have fallen on hard times.
The Thanksgiving Food Drive collection will occur between November 4, 2024, until November 18, 2024 at Nehaunsey Middle School and Broad Street School.  We are asking for the following items:  canned vegetables, boxed stuffing, boxed mashed potatoes, macaroni and cheese, cranberry sauce, gravy, and peanut butter.  Any food donation is greatly appreciated.
Thank you again for your continued support!
· Please join us for our Community Resource Fair on November 25th at BSS, which is conveniently held in conjunction with our evening parent-teacher conferences! Stop in for information from a variety of community organizations for youth and families and grab a snack while you're there! Please see the attached flyer for all the information. We hope to see you there!​​

Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School (gtsdk8.us) Access to previous E-Folder messages can be found at Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary School (gtsdk8.us)


